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ICM Proceedings from 1893, 1897, 1900, and 1904  
 
Dear colleagues, 
 
I refer to my IMU Circular Letter 7/2019, see 
https://www.mathunion.org/fileadmin/IMU/Publications/CircularLetters/2019-
2020/IMU%20AO%20CL%207_2019.pdf 
 
I would like to thank all who responded to our request. We received many of the proceedings 
where we did not have hardcopies. Thanks a lot! 
 
Currently, the ICM proceedings where we do not have hardcopies in the IMU Archive are 
 
1893 Chicago 
1893 The Evanston Colloquium 
1897 Zurich 
1900 Paris 
1904 Heidelberg 
 
If you have a physical copy of any of these proceedings and are willing to donate them to the 
IMU Archive, we would appreciate if you contacted the IMU Archivist, Ms Birgit Seeliger 
<archivist@mathunion.org>. 
 
Scanned copies of all ICM proceedings can be found at 
https://www.mathunion.org/icm/proceedings. 
 
 
Regards 
 
Helge Holden 
Secretary General of the International Mathematical Union  
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